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REGULAR MEETING CANCELLED FOR 
THURSDAY MARCH 21, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Borough of Bradley Beach Zoning 
Board of Adjustment which has been duly constituted and 
advertised according to law has been CANCELLED FOR MARCH 
21, 2019. 

 
 

The next meeting of the Zoning Board of Adjustment will be the 
Regular Meeting of April 18, 2019 at 6:30 PM. 

 
 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call the Board 
Office at 732-776-2999 Ext. 1017. 

 
 
 

Thank you. 
 

 

Kristie Dickert, Board Secretary 
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